
 

 

Attention seniors:  If you are interested in going on the senior trip, but did not sign up, please see Ms. Posch in 
Room 7-2 or Mr. Strada in Room 211 to be added to the wait list. 
 
Come out and write a letter to save a life this week! Join Amnesty International in the 11/12 Library this week 

after school to help try to save the lives of people in distress throughout the world. 

 
Has anyone noticed the bright signs hanging in the hallway?  Those signs are spreading awareness for 

our Holiday food drive. These items are just a few suggestion of what we are looking for to give to the 

Atlantic City Rescue Mission.  Please be sure to be generous this holiday season. 

 

Singing holiday grams are on sale in room 9-14.  For only $3.00 our Student Council Carolers will come sing a 

holiday song to a friend in homeroom delivered with a candy cane. The best way to spread holiday cheer is 

getting our carolers to sing loud for all your homeroom to hear. 

 
ATTENTION ALL SENIORS:  The 2018 Southern Regional online scholarship application is now open on 

the district website www.srsd.net.  Any senior wishing to be considered for a local scholarship must apply 

before the January 31st deadline.  Applying does not guarantee an award, however, you must complete 

the online application before January 31st to be considered. 

If you have trouble with the application process, please see your guidance counselor.  Start the process early so 

you don’t miss out on a possible scholarship opportunity.  

 

The Interact Club will be verifying hours for the National Honor Society applications on Jan 5th and 6th and Jan 

12th after school in room 220. 

The first day is very busy so be prepared to wait. Please do not fill out any portion of your application for the 

Interact Club before you get it confirmed. This will avoid any messy errors or white outs. 

 

The next chess club meeting will be on Monday, December 18th. 

 
“There will be an Art Club meeting on Monday, December 18th after school in room 7-2.  New members are always 

welcome. 

 

The next GSA meeting will be a Christmas party on Tuesday, December 19th in room. It will be held until 5:00 
that day.  
 
Class of 2019, optional Senior Trip payments on Tuesday, December 19th before and after school in the 11-12 
cafeteria. 
 
Please join the SADD club in room 111 after school on Wednesday, 12.20, for a special guest speaker who will 

share her experience, strength and hope, as it pertains to losing a loved one to addiction. Please sign up in room 

111 or through the remind app 
 

Attention Spanish Club: Our holiday meeting will be on Thursday Dec 21st in room 3-1 from 2:15-3:00. 
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There will be an 11:50 early dismissal on Friday, December 22nd.  We will be closed from December 25th 
through January 1st.  School will reopen on Tuesday, January 2nd. 
 


